
 
Wexham School, Norway Drive, Slough, SL2 5QP 
Headteacher: Mr Lawrence Smith BSc (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

 

WEXHAM SCHOOL 
Tel: 01753 526797 | School Office: 7.30am – 4.30pm Term Time 

Email: post@wexham.slough.sch.uk  | Website: www.wexhamschool.co.uk 

  

 

4th December 2023 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Promotional Video Filming at Wexham School 

Wednesday 6th December 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Wednesday 6th December 2023, a videography company will be 
returning to Wexham School to create a promotional video for our school website. This video will serve 
as a valuable tool to showcase the school and experiences our school provides our students. 
 
The video will feature footage of lessons, as well as scenes during break and lunchtimes, capturing the 
engaging learning environment we have at Wexham School. 
 
However, we understand that some parents/carers may have concerns about their child appearing in the 
video. If you do not wish for your child to be included in this promotional video, please contact us via 
email at bc@wexham.slough.sch.uk by 8.30am on Wednesday 6th December 2023. This way, we can 
ensure your child is not included in any footage. 
 
Please be assured that the video will be used solely for promotional purposes, aiming to raise the profile 
of our school and celebrate the achievements and positive experiences of our students. 
 
Thank you for your support in allowing us to showcase the learning environment we offer at Wexham 
School. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Mr B Clark 
Assistant Headteacher 
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